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Dear Claire, I refer to our telephone conversation today regarding Lewisham's site allocation submission to 
the Inspector. 
  
I wish to object to the inclusion of our site at Honor Oak Covered Reservoir as a site of nature 
conservation importance.  
  
The Council has produced no evidence to substantiate their claim that it is a site of nature conservation 
importance and are solely relying on old surveys which are out of date and therefore no longer relevant. 
  
We also contend that the site is a brownfield site, i.e. previously developed land under current planning 
guidelines, and we consider this site to be suitable for residential development. 
  
I appreciate that we are outside of the deadline for objections but I would be most grateful if you could please 
forward our objection to the Inspector. 
  
If you could confirm that you have forwarded our objection to the Inspector, I would be most grateful. 
  
With many thanks 
  
Regards 
  
Tom Wrenn 
  
Thomas Wrenn Homes Ltd 


